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March 17, 2022 Meeting Minutes                                               Attendance: “X” indicates present  

 PRIMARY MEMBERS  ALTERNATE MEMBERS  Ex Officio Members   Ex Officio Members 

X Ruby Thompson (SEIU)  Louie Vidmar (SEIU)  André Le Duc (SRS)    

 Dean Walton (United Academics)  TBD (United Academics)     

 Shawn Kahl (OA Council)  Sarah Allen (OA Council)  Laurie Graham (EHS)    

 Chris Meade (Human Resources)  Brittney Jayne (Human Resources)  TBD- EHS-1   

 Theodora Ko Thompson (SEIU)  Gary Malone (SEIU)  Lisa Taylor (SRS)   

 Emily Matlock (EC Cares)  Jackie Christiansen (EC Cares)  Deb Donning (SRS)   

 David Flock (EMU) X Mike Barr (EMU)   Ferenc Tiszavari   

 Ruben Moreno Eusse (Housing)  Farrah Meade (Housing)     

X Scott Geeting (UOPD)  TBD (UOPD)   VISITORS / GUESTS 

 Al Diaz Jr (Student Rec Center)  Cody Weaver (SRC) X Krista Dillon (SRS)      

X Pat Rankin (CPFM)  Kevin Farthing (CPFM)       

X Steve Stuckmeyer (EHS) X Haily Griffith (EHS)      

 Cy Abbott (GTFF)  Zayd Hammoudeh (GTFF)       

 Wade Young-Jelinek (OA Council) X Jeffrey Billington (COD)       

 Krista Osburn (Athletics)  TBD       

X Debra McLaughin (University 
Health Services)  TBD     

   
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS 

Accident/Injury 
Report 

• The committee reviewed the February 2022 Accident & 
Incident Summary Report. 

• Clarify the Knight campus building 1 (and 2 in the future) 
on the report. 

Review Minutes • The committee reviewed the February meeting minutes. • February meeting minutes were approved by the 
committee. 
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GUEST DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS 

 
• Krista Dillon, Senior Director of Operations, Safety and Risk 

Services visiting today to answer questions about Covid 
protocols 

• Updates to the Covid webpage with updated guidance 
posted 3/19. https://coronavirus.uoregon.edu 

• Face coverings are not required (except healthcare 
settings) starting 3/19. 

• Designated events will not require vaccination checks or 
proof of negative tests starting 3/19. 

 • What are the requirements for people who are not up-to-
date regarding masking and testing? 

• Unvaccinated individuals are required to participate in 
the weekly testing program. 

• If someone is NOT up-to-date with their vaccinations, 
the CDC recommends to continue to wear masks and 
get tested weekly. 

• The deadline for reporting booster status is 3/18/22. 

 • Fall vaccination information (for students and employees) • The policy group is working on fall guidelines and will 
have the information posted in May. 

OLD BUSINESS: DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS 

 • Allergic reaction to N95 mask straps • EHS has alternative mask options available. 

 • Ruby suggested that the SAC Charter be reviewed by the 
committee. 

• Haily will resend the charter for the SAC members to 
review. 

NEW BUSINESS: DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS 

 

• Mask Mandate – the state lifted the mask mandate and the 
university is moving from required to voluntary use of face 
coverings (except in healthcare and Vivian Olum Childcare) 
on 3/19 

• Steve Stuckmeyer suggested that masks should be 
required until Saturday, March 19, 2022.  

 • Mask Options • If you or any of your staff need help to find a mask to 
meet your needs, email ehsinfo@uoregon.edu. 

https://coronavirus.uoregon.edu/
mailto:ehsinfo@uoregon.edu
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 • Evolution of Training – presented by Haily • Haily, send the presentation to Debbie (UHS) to share 
with the risk committee and the group. 

 

• New Training Plan 
• Monthly Training Topics (1-2 each month by EHS) 
• Additional training each month using safety sheets (1/week, 

4/month) conducted by unit/department safety leaders 
• EHS will still conduct trainings and accommodate new hires 

throughout the year 

• Compliance and value-added trainings.  
• Special thank you to Pat Rankin and the CPFM custodial 

crew for piloting the new training model. 
• Positive feedback from the SRC team regarding the 

additional training opportunities. 

 • Monthly Training Opportunities • If you would like to receive the monthly training email 
to share with your staff, email hailyg@uoregon.edu 

 • UO Shoe Policy question from Debbie (UHS) 

• The UO does not have an official policy on shoes, but 
some facilities do have policies based on safety and 
hygiene 

• Cody Weaver shared the SRC shoe policy with the 
committee: https://rec.uoregon.edu/policies#clothing   

 • Quarterly Building Inspection: TBD 
• Send building request information to Ruby or Haily. If 

none are received, they will choose a building for 
inspection.  

 • NEXT MEETING Thursday, April 21, 2022 9am-10am 
• SAC meet the 3rd Thursday of each month 
• Haily will send out hybrid meeting information and 

include a zoom link and room location 

 • 1st Quarter Building Inspection:  TBD • Date: TBD 

 

mailto:hailyg@uoregon.edu
https://rec.uoregon.edu/policies#clothing

